Dear Sir or Madam:

I am attaching my resume to apply for a telephonic interpretation position with your company.  I have very extensive experience in providing Korean to English and English to Korean interpretation and translation services, working as both an onsite and telephonic interpreter specializing in medical, legal and technical interpretation.

I am also a court certified interpreter and have certification for medical interpretation.  Last year, for my outstanding interpretation services, I received an award from Fair Oaks Hospital in Fairfax, Virginia.  

It is my sincere desire to work for your company as a Korean language interpreter.  Please contact me by sending an email to info@aletter.com or by calling my mobile phone at 512-563-5926.  I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours truly,

D Michelle Hamilton, Ph.D.

Court Licensed Korean Interpreter

512-563-5926

info@aletter.com

